
 
 

 
 

Washington College and Kent County have teamed up to offer “Innovation 
Internships” for students. 
 
We are looking for businesses and organizations committed to enhancing their 
organizational goals and the development of a Washington College student. 
 
“Innovation Internships” are project based, paid, part-time internships that last 
one semester.  Students will work on a semester long project aimed at applying 
innovative ideas to improve a specific process or aspect of the business they are 
working with, as well as their regular classwork at Washington College. 
 
Objectives: 

1. Connecting students with the community. 
2. An opportunity to develop the future workforce. 
3. Fresh ideas to improve a specific process or aspect of the business. 
4. Better understanding of the millennial generation and beyond. 

 
The expectations would be set through the career center and faculty at 
Washington College.  Each participating business will designate a site supervisor 
who will provide feedback to a college faculty member about the intern’s 
accomplishments. 
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